

December 12, 2016

Dear Parents,

Mark your calendar for Saturday, March 4. We will be having a very special preschool Grandparent/Grandfriend morning from 9-11 a.m. including chapel, crafts, snack and classroom tours. Please note that this is a change from our calendar that showed March 14 as Grandparent's Day. We hope that this advance notice and the weekend timing will allow:

- Students who do not attend on Tuesday to participate
- Grandparents/Grandfriends who are working to participate

In the future, we will continue to have our special parent and grandparent events in the evenings and on the weekend. During our school hours 6:30 a.m. – 6 p.m., the new SB 792 law does require anyone who comes to the classroom and engages with the children to have their measles, pertussis, tb, and flu shots on file in our office. By having our special events in the evening and on weekends, we can ensure that anyone can participate without having the extra burden of tracking down immunizations or getting reimmunized.

Invitations will be available in the New Year closer to the event. We thank you for being part of our Bethany family and hope that your extended families/friends will be able to come to our special morning on March 4.

Blessings in Christ,

Mary Wolfinbarger